
SUMMARY OF APPLICATION PROCEDURE 

The PRRD received the application. April 15, 2021 

The PRRD referred the application and proposed Zoning 

Amendment Bylaw Nos. 2451, 2021 to municipalities and 

provincial agencies. 

April 27, 2021 

The PRRD Board read the bylaw for the 1st & 2nd time and 

authorized the public hearing. 

June 10, 2021 

There are no other landowners within the notification area.  

The PRRD advertised the public notification in the Alaska 

Highway News. 

June 24 and July 1, 

2021 

 


